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Determination of impairment of the Buffalo River based on scientific evaluation of the
deterioration of water quality should be more than enough evidence for ADEQ to
perform it's constitutional mission of protecting the environment and natural
resources of the State of Arkansas for all of it's citizens instead of protecting the
extremely narrow interests of one poorly executed business plan.

Shut down the C and H Hog operation immediately.
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